
2 -

ECEWlU-DOr;KETlHG0iV 

21)IUAH-6 ftMI0:50 Jo Anne Nelson 
leOTuttle Road 

Springfield, Ohio 45503 ^ 

937-3231600 p | J ^^ 0 
j.nelson4@att.net 

Januarys, 2014 

Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

RE: Case No. 13-2112-EL-BTA 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a property owner impacted by the East Springfield-London-Tangy ISB kV Transmission Line Project, 
I'm writing to express my support for the amended route. After attending the public meeting held on 
January 2, 2014, and speaking with FirstEnergy officials and others connected with the project, I strongly 
believe the amended route is the better solution for this project. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jo Anne Nelson 
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Irwin, Steven 

From: Jo Anne Nelson <j.nelson4@att.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 7:39 PM 
To: Irwin, Steven; PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case No. 13-2112-EL-BTA 
Attachments: Signed Letter - Ohio Power Siting Board 1.3.14.pdf 

Attached, please find a letter of support for the amended route to the East Springfield-London-Tangy 
138kV Transmission Line (Case No. 13-2112-EL-BTA). 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Jo Anne Nelson 
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